RECEIVED

By Alameda County Environmental Health at 4:05 pm, Mar 03, 2014

February 26, 2013

To: Mr. Jerry Wickham
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
Health Protection
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re: Perjury Statement
Corrective Action Plan Addendum
Bill Chun Service Station
2301 Santa Clara Avenue
Alameda, California 94501
SLIC # RO0000382
Geotracker Global ID # T0600100980

| declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information or recommendations contained in the attached
report are true and correct to best of my knowledge.

Ms. Carolyn Fong
Trustee for Lily A. Chun 1991 Trust

711 E. Hermosa Drive
San Gabriel, California 91775

401896004 L - CAP Addendum Perjury S



dehloptoxic
Received


== Nimyo - ffvore =

Geotechnical and Environmental Sciences Consultants

February 26, 2014
Project No. 401896004

Ms. Carolyn C. Fong

Trustee, Lily A. Chun 1991 Trust
720 East Hermosa Drive

San Gabriel, California 91775

Subject: Corrective Action Plan Addendum
Bill Chun Service Station
2301 Santa Clara Avenue
Alameda, California 94501
SLIC # RO0000382
Geotracker Global ID # T0600100980

Dear Ms. Fong:

Ninyo & Moore has prepared this Corrective Action Plan (CAP) Addendum for the Bill Chun
Service Station site located at 2301 Santa Clara Avenue in Alameda, California. This CAP Ad-
dendum has been prepared to address technical comments from Alameda County Environmental
Health (ACEH) received in a directive letter dated February 11, 2014 relating to the locations of
proposed extraction wells EW-21 and EW-22. The technical comments included the following:

e ACEH requested that the proposed extraction wells EW-21 and EW-22 should be moved
from their current proposed locations to locations nearer the boundary of the benzene plume
to avoid potentially causing expansion of the benzene plume beyond its current extent.

e ACEH requested that the proposed extraction well EW-21 be moved to a location near exist-
ing well MW-12 and proposed extraction well EW-22 be moved to a location near existing
well MW-11R.

The attached Figure 1 shows the new locations for proposed extraction wells EW-21 and EW-22
in relation to the benzene plume. Proposed extraction well EW-21 was moved approximately 40
feet southwest from its former planned location to the new location near existing well MW-12.
Proposed extraction well EW-22 was moved approximately 70 feet north-northwest from its

former planned location to the new location near existing well MW-11R.
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2301 Santa Clara Avenue February 26, 2014
Alameda, California Project No. 401896004

Sincerely,
NINYO & MOORE

e S

Peter Sims Kris M. Larson, PG 8059
Project Environmental Geologist Principal Environmental Geologist
PDS/KML/caa

Attachment: Figure 1 — Proposed Treatment System Plan

Distribution: (1) Addressee
(1) CC: Jerry Wickham, ACEH
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